Hello FALL Families,

We just want to touch base and keep you informed of where we are currently and unfortunately we are
still at a stand still. Our Little League charter requires that we abide by the Little League International
rules. Although Little League has given the go-ahead we are still dependent on approval from the
Western Region Division, our local Little League District and also our county public health. We are still
hoping for a season and are making plans for modified options as well. As we look forward to what the
possibilities of this season include we are hoping for your feedback. We want to see what your thoughts
are if we get the green light to play as well as some other ideas we are exploring if a full season is not
approved.



